UPDATED COVID PLAN FOR THE MEMORIAL WEEKEND BOAT RACES SCHEDULED FOR MAY 29 & 30, 2021.

As of May 20, 2021 the Newberg Boat Club and Columbia Outboard Racing Association will adhere to all
COVID guidelines set by the State of Oregon.

At this time no masks are required for outdoor gatherings for people that are fully vaccinated. The
clubs will not be monitoring this however social distancing will be encouraged.

The hot pits and dock area will be kept to a minimum of racers and work crew only.
Spectators will be allowed in the park if they show up but no advertising of the event will happen.
Hand sanitizer and washing stations will be available.

The announcer will remind people to practice safe protocols throughout the day.



